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‘A COMMUNITY for LEARNING, CARING and SHARING’

                          May 21st 2020
Dear Parents

Unbelievably, we now find ourselves within the ninth week of distance learning. It has been a real challenge for you all I am sure, finding the balance of supporting your child’s learning whilst also working from home. All of the staff have been very appreciative of the lovely comments from both parents and Governors, in the way you have supported your children in engaging with the activities which have been set.

Friday May 22nd 2020 will be the official start to the Whitsun holidays. I am sure that you will agree that both staff and pupils, deserve some well- earned relaxation during this time. However, staff will be available in school to support Key Worker pupils if required.
Due to this ongoing challenging situation, we are not required to provide any end of Key Stage data this year. Teachers will however continue to provide end of year reports, which will be emailed through to the children’s Hwb email addresses in due course.

We continue to await a response from Welsh Government regarding when schools will re -open in Wales. Any information regarding this will be shared with you through our usual channels of communication. Teachers will continue to provide learning activities until we are notified of any changes.

A huge thank you to all of our Key Workers. Your dedication and commitment in working throughout this pandemic is admirable and much appreciated by us all.
Everyone at Holt Community Primary School, wishes you all well during this unprecedented time. If we can be of any support please do not hesitate to contact your child’ class teacher or myself via email.

Take care of yourselves.

Yours sincerely 
Mrs M.Sturt

Headteacher


